
FAIR HOUSING  

 

 
City of Racine Fair Housing September 2016 Activity Report 

 

*TOTAL # OF INTAKES:  0            

 

*CALL-INS / WALK-INS:  14 

 

ASSESSED / REFERRED: 24  

   
Dept. of Ag. Trade & Cons. Prot.     3                            

Dept. of Regulation & Licensing                             0 

Environmental Health Department     4                          

Building Department                                                  0 

Clerk of Courts (Small Claims)                                 0 

Housing Authority    2                            

Legal Action of Wisconsin    7                                         

Tenant Resource Center    8              

Misc.                               0                             

AA/HRC Complaint Racine                                      0 

HUD Discrimination Referral                                  0 

HUD Nondiscrimination Referral                           0 

Discrimination ERD Referral                                    0 

Investigated                                                                0 

Survey Test                                                                 0 

Complaint Driven Test                                               0 

Workforce Development Center                               0 

                                                                                  
*All call-ins / walk-ins in the section assessed and referred may be multiple referrals. 

 

*Intakes are specifically related to filing complaints with HUD/ERD. 

 

 

MEDIA INTERVIEW:  None 

 

PRESENTATION:    None 

 

Investigations Conducted:   None 

 

FILED (Alleged) COMPLAINT (S) w/HUD or ERD:   

 

None 



 

COMPLAINT UPDATE:  None 

 

COMPLAINTS RESOLVED/CLOSED:  

 

None 

 

Fair Housing Test Conducted: None 

 

 

SPECIAL NOTES: 

 

Staff attended a training with the Tenant Resource Center “Landlord and Tenant Law.” This 

training has updated staff about all the new changes in the landlord and tenant law in WI.  

 

Staff is looking for opportunities to present to local community groups about fair housing rights. 

These presentations can help raise awareness, bring about more complaints, and in turn 

affirmatively further fair housing.  

 

Staff met with the Racine Housing Authority to talk about the new AFFH planning process, the 

Housing Authority has agreed to join with the City of Racine to complete a regional plan.  Also, 

the Racine Housing Authority wants to explore ways to more effectively involve residents.      


